
The Council on Education denied a Letter of Reasonable Assurance to the University of 
Arizona School Of Veterinary Medicine. The Council determined that the plan did not 
provide reasonable assurance that, if implemented, the plan would allow the school to 
come into compliance with Standard 2, Finances, Standard 4, Clinical Resources, Standard 6 
Students, and Standard 8, Faculty. 
 
The University of Arizona was provided an opportunity to provide official comments 
regarding this decision and did not choose to provide official comment.  

 

https://www.avma.org/ProfessionalDevelopment/Education/Accreditation/Colleges/Documents/AZ_FINAL_MAR17.pdf

